
 

 

 
 

Starting this Fall, all lever voting machines will be replaced by a new type of voting machine that uses paper ballots 
and an optical scanner.  Practice using the new ballots and new voting machines before you vote on Election Day. 

 

NYC Board of Elections & The Office of Senator José Peralta Present 
 

“A Hands-On Demostration of the  
New Ballots and New Voting Machines” 

 

Tuesday, September 21 
12:30 PM – 2:00 PM 

Raices Corona Senior Center • 102-47 43rd Avenue 

 
For questions, please contact the Office of Senator José Peralta at 718-205-3881.   


